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On 6/21/2023, OIRA granted a three-year approval of an information collection request under 2137-0635 to modify PHMSA’s gas incident report forms to collect state one-call law exemption data; update questions pertaining to the Common Ground Alliance (CGA) Damage Inspection Reporting Tool (DIRT); collect data on the local time and date of an incident; and to collect data on “confirmed discovery” of an incident.

PHMSA is requesting a no material/non-substantive change request to this information collection to update the associated forms with the recently extended expiration date and to ensure the forms accurately reflect the information collection that was approved by the Office of Management and Budget (OMB).

